
ADVISORY COMMISSION MEETING 
 

August 19, 2020 
5:30 PM 

________________________________________________________________ 
 

MINUTES 
 

The meeting was called to order at 5:32 pm. 
 
In attendance were: Wayne Finger, Lee Starnes, Dan Schultz, Megan Houser, Wallace Messer, Nicole Kott, Bill Skelton, Eva Hansen, and Laura 
Turner. Kim Gardner and Sarah Massie were unable to attend.  
 
New Business: 
 Rhett welcomed new members Laura Turner, Bill Skelton and Eva Hansen. Also, Dan Schultz for agreeing to serve another term. 
 There is no monthly review due to the Old Armory being closed and only the pool open at the Waynesville Recreation Center due to the virus. 
 The new storage bin has been installed at the courts to house equipment so they could always have access to it in order to get water off the 

courts.  
 Shick Construction has been hired to build the new restrooms in Recreation Park. It will go in the same place as the mobile restrooms. 
 The Waynesville Kiwanis have ordered a new sign for the Kiwanis Community Playground in Recreation Park. The map on the sign will be 

simplified my just labeling the toddler playground for ages 2 to 5 and the other section for ages 5 to 12. Also, a rule will be added that children 
and parents clean hands before and after play and the children on the sign will be diversified.  

 The tops of the towers are being painted to match the colors of the new section of the playground. The first phase of the Waynesville Kiwanis 
playground renovation at Recreation Park is now complete.  

 Rhett reported that the dehumidification system project at the Waynesville Recreation Center should be completed in 6 to 7 weeks. 
 
There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 6:10 pm. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Rhett Langston, Director 
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“The noblest art is that of making others happy.” - P.T. Barnum 
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